SPWG Report to ROS

July 9th, 2003

The SPWG last met May 20th to review the Bryan/College Station Outage in April.

SPWG has a scheduled meeting July 24th and 25th. Agenda items include review of the May load shed event causes, discussion on underfrequency relays, and review of the guides.  

The first pass of future four year short circuit cases are due to ERCOT by July 11th. 

